

June 27, 2014

Mr. Alfred R. Friedrich, CGFM County of Monterey 168 W. Alisal St, Third Floor Salinas, CA 93901

Dear Al,

I wanted to pass along my congratulations to you and the Central Coast Chapter for winning an AGA Chapter Recognition award! Under your leadership, the chapter maintained a well-rounded program achieving credits in all eight categories within the Chapter Recognition Program.

In honor of your accomplishment, we would like to present the Central Coast Chapter with a plaque at the Wednesday morning (July 18) awards breakfast at the Professional Development Training (PDT) in Orlando. We understand that Kimberly Drabner, your chapter representative, will be attending the PDT and will be able to receive the award.

Keep up the good work and I wish you and your chapter members much success in the upcoming year!

Jessica Jones AGA Chapter Services Manager

